West Pk Place

Senior Living Community

April 3, 2008

Board of Public Works
7500 W. Greenfield Avenue
West Allis, WI. 53214

To: The Board of Public Works

West Park Place Senior Living would like to request permission from the city to block off
74" street .

from Greenfield Ave. to the alley at the back of our building on Saturday June 14™ 2008.
Our facility has planned an outdoor picnic for our residents and their families. No liquor
will be served.

We will have live entertainment as well.

We are requesting that this area be blocked off from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

We appreciate your attention to this request as our residents do look forward to this
annual picnic and we look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,

Christine G. Brown
Life Engagement Coordinator
West Park Place Senior Living




